
Please call the project 
hotline with any 

questions, monitor the 
project website and 

social media for 
updates, and let us 

know how we’re doing! 

Lowson Boulevard 
from Dover Road 
to SE 5th Avenue 

(US 1/Federal 
Highway) 

LAP Project FM No. 
436896-1-58-01 

Federal Aid Project 
ID D418-024-B 

Attend our upcoming 
public meeting on  

Wednesday,  
August 11, 2021 at 

6:00pm. 

Anticipated Construction Schedule: 

Construction Start: September 2021 

Construction Completion:  

April 2023 
PROJECT LOCATION MAP 

Toll-Free Project Hotline: 
833-732-2737 

 
Project Website: 

www.lowsonimprovements.com  
 

Twitter & Facebook:  
@LowsonBlvd 

City of Delray Beach    
Public Works Department 

 
Swinton Operations Complex 

434 South Swinton Avenue 
Delray Beach, FL 33444 

 
www.mydelraybeach.com 

http://www.lowsonimprovements.com/


Lowson Boulevard  
from Dover Road to SE 5th 

Avenue (US-1/Federal 
Highway)  

 
Background: 
The City of Delray Beach (City) will 

improve Lowson Boulevard from 

Dover Road to SE 5th Avenue (US-1 / 

Federal Highway). The project 

includes the following improvements: 

 Shared-use paths and sidewalks 

to improve pedestrian and 

bicyclist mobility and safety 

 Two pedestrian bridges 

connecting to the new shared-use 

path 

 Drainage improvements 

 Signage, signalization, and 

pavement marking improvements 

 

The City has secured federal funding 

under the Local Agency Program 

(LAP) through the Transportation 

Planning Agency of Palm Beach 

County. Project oversight will be 

provided by the Florida Department 

of Transportation (FDOT). Design 

and construction are managed by the 

City of Delray Beach. 

LEARN MORE AND STAY 
INVOLVED: 

Toll-Free Project Hotline:  

833-732-2737 

 

Project Website: 

www.lowsonimprovements.com  

 

Twitter & Facebook:  

@LowsonBlvd 

 

Construction Manager:  

Mark Dachsteiner, P.E. 

(954-945-5483 ) 

 

City Project Manager: 

Richard Pereira, P.E. 

(561-243-4116) 

Construction Contractor: 

Wednesday, August 11, 2021  

6:00 to 7:30 pm 

Swinton Operations Complex 

434 S. Swinton Avenue 

PROJECT COMPONENTS: 

Shared-Use Paths will be 

provided from Dover Road to SE 5th 

Avenue (US-1/Federal Highway). 

Drainage Improvements will 

consist of a combination of curb and 

gutter, piped drainage system, and 

regraded swales. 

Sidewalks will be provided 

from SW 10th Avenue to SW 4th 

Avenue and from Swinton Avenue 

to SE 5th Avenue (US-1/Federal 

Highway). 

Pedestrian Bridges will be 

provided on either side of the 

existing bridge over the Lake Worth 

Drainage District E-4 Canal. 

Roadway Pavement will be 

rehabilitated via milling and 

resurfacing and reconstruction. 

Construction will take place 

exclusively within the public right-of

-way. Private properties will not be 

directly affected by the construction. 

N 

Swinton Operations 

Complex 

This public meeting will discuss 

the project scope, maintenance of 

traffic, detours, and access during 

construction.  


